
Hello Lowell Families and community, 

We have made it to the final week of the 2022-2023 School Year! We want to thank you all for 
allowing us the opportunity to educate your children. They are a precious commodity, and we are so 
very proud of all that they have accomplished this year. 

We are already gearing up for next year! Lowell School District is doing student registration online. To 
register your returning student, you will need to complete online registration in the Synergy parent 
portal. Click this link to access the Synergy parent portal. (https://or-
lowell.edupoint.com/PXP2_Login.aspx) If you have lost your login information, please contact your 
school office. Once you have logged into your ParentVUE account, please fill out the online 
registration for the 2023/2024 school year. After you have completed the registration process your 
child's school office will be in contact with you through email or phone if they need any further 
information. Thank you and we look forward to seeing your student next school year! 

If you have a student attending Lundy, students no longer need to provide school supplies. Parents 
can make the $50 supply payment via phone, in the office during the month of June, or when 
secretaries return in August.  

In coming Kinder families, KITS is happening this summer. Call 541.937.2105 for details! 

Great news! The Summer Recreation Program is on for this summer! Participants must register online 
and details will be published soon! There will also be summer food service offered for youth 0-18 
regardless of enrollment in the Rec Program or living in the Lowell School District. Due to construction 
in the Lundy cafeteria, meals will be served from the Lowell Jr/Sr High School cafeteria. 

Summer School will be offered for Lowell Jr/Sr High School Students June 20-July 6 (excluding the 4th) 
M-Th 9:00a-12:30p.  Preference is given to students needing to recover credits from core classes.
Phone calls with recommendations will be made next week. If you are interested in signing your
student up, contact the front office 541.937.2124.

Congratulations to our high school Male Athlete of the Year Rowan Files, our Female Athlete of the 
Year Lydia Plahn, and our Coach of the Year Pat Todd! 

Lowell High School Athletics has concluded a phenomenal year with 88 student participants. We had 
8 of our teams make it to Districts where they earned 36 all-league awards, 19 individual podium 
finishes, 4 individual district championships, and 1 team championship. Additionally, 5 of our teams 
competed at State where they earned 11 all-state awards, 5 individual podium finishes, and one 
individual state championship. To continue our success, Lowell coaches are volunteering their time to 
offer a plethora of K-12 athletic opportunities in the off-season. Please keep your eyes on The Bridge, 
the Lowell School District Facebook page, and/or the bulletin at lowell.k12.or.us/athletics for details. 

Please join us in  wishing our Graduating class of 2023 the best of luck in their future endeavors! 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER
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